
Angela Kenna - 7-15 Centennial 

  
Dear May, 

 

 sorry I have left the finalisation of this report to the last minute. 

  the main issues are the setbacks and solar access. I imagine the applicant will rely on overall numbers to say 

that the development achieves the minimum standard. 

 I can only comment on the amendments. 

 Please find my comments attached. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss any aspect. 

 Warm regards 

 Tim 

 

 

 
48 Ross Street  

Glebe NSW  

Australia 2037 

www.twarch.com.au 

 

T. +61 2 96600667 

M.  0412 401 191 

Nominated Architect Tim Williams # 5187 
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